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SPRC is accepting applications for a part-time position 

as Director of Children’s Ministries. If you love children, 

this could be for you. If interested in learning more 

about this opportunity, please reach out to Lynn Nolan, 

678-373-9212.  

November 17, 2022 

Thanksgiving Day Dinner 
If you don’t have family to visit, or family visiting you 

on Thanksgiving Day, you are invited to join the 

Bascomb family 12:00-6:00pm with dinner serving  

at 2:00 and 3:30, watch some football, and relax 

without being alone. No charge —  

donations appreciated.  

Reservations required so we  

have a head count for meal  

preparation. 

 https://signup.com/go/FXrbohM  
November 20 — 24th Sunday after Pentecost 

Sermon Title: “Where’s the Hope?” 
Scripture: Luke 21:5-19 

I have shared with you before about my son’s tattoo where 
he had placed on his arm the passage from Philippians 1:3-
4, “I thank my God every time I remember you. In all my 
prayers for all of you, I always pray with joy.” 

This passage of Scripture has come to mean a great deal to 
me in my life and in my ministry. I am thankful for my 
family, for my fellow pastors, for my friends, and for those 
who have touched my life even though they may have not 
known what they have done for me. And when I do 
remember them, I always try to follow Paul’s advice from 
the Scripture above to thank God for those people and to 
do it joyfully because I believe all of those people are a gift 
from God.    

As we enter this season of Thanksgiving, I would like to 
challenge all of us to be proactive in thanking God for those 
people who are in our lives that bring us not only joy but 
meaning. For us to truly do this, I believe we need to be 
more intentional in offering thanks to God for all that we 
have been blessed with beyond Thanksgiving Day and 
throughout each day of our lives. I was introduced to this 
by a friend who told me that we should always live our lives 
in the “spirit of Thanks-living.” In other words, to live our 
lives each day, looking for reasons and opportunities to be 
thankful to God and to those special people that God has 
placed in our lives. 

Brenda and I thank God for placing us here at Bascomb and 
we always pray with joy whenever we think of you. We also 
want to wish you and yours a very Happy Thanksgiving and 
a very special time of “Thanks-living” with your family and 
friends. 
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